
North Wales Safeguarding Children’s Board 

Key Messages from the Meeting held on: 
 Thursday 17th February 2023 

The Board received and discussed the following updates/reports: 

NWSCB1/2021 Child Practice Review was submitted for approval. Discussion 
around the recommendations and themes took place and Board members 
approved the report. This will now be sent to WG and published in due course. 

Safeguarding Children from CSA –  representative from WG provided an 
overview on the draft Practice Tool Kit on Exploitation. 

An update was received on Safeguarding Children from CSA, Presented by 
Lucy Blackwood from Welsh Government.   Updates were given in relation to 
the draft Practice Tool Kit on Exploitation. 

The National Independent Safeguarding Board member presented the themes 
and issues identified within their Annual Report and updates on their work 
programme. 

Other discussion took place in relation to Unaccompanied Asylum Seeking 
Children, the Regional Escalating Concerns Policy and updates were received 
from the Boards sub groups. 


